
AFFORADABLE HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

CITY OF PEMBROKE PINES, FL 

October 25, 2021 

The regular meeting of the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee was called to 

order by Chair Shannon at 6:35 P.M. Monday, October 25, 2021, in The Frank Art Gallery.  

Present: Chair Shannon; Vice Mayor Good; Members Girello, Lawes, Almaguer, Saldias, 

and Shechter  

Absent: Commissioner Siple; Vice Chair Ryan; and Member Pinto  

Also Present: City Staff Liaison Joe Yaciuk, Housing Specialist Eva Petitfrere, 

Assistant City Attorney Quentin Morgan, and Board Secretary Nadia Ally 

____________________________________________________________________ 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 On a motion by Member Girello, seconded by Member Shechter, to approve the 

meeting minutes of October 4, 2021 passed unanimously. 

AHAC REPORT 

 Liaison Yaciuk discussed updates made to the AHAC report. Members reviewed 

the modifications of impact fees. 

 On a motion by Member Girello, seconded by Member Shechter, to approve the 

2021 recommendations and report, as amended, passed unanimously.  

 Liaison Yaciuk reviewed future items and guest speakers. He informed members 

to let the city clerk’s office know if they are still interested to serve on the board.  

 Vice Mayor Good asked members if they could attend the commission meeting to 

receive recognition for their service on the board. 

ABSENCES 



 On a motion by Member Shechter, seconded by Member Almaguer, to approve 

the absences of Vice Chair Ryan and Member Pinto, passed unanimously.  

ADJOURNMENT 

 The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 P.M. by Chair Shannon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Nadia Ally 
Board Secretary  

 
Approved:  
 


